Land Conservation Committee Meeting December 4, 2019

Attendees: Annabella Juhasz David Hoppe Joy Schmitt Rachel Stadler Martha Maust

Meeting called to order by chair person A. Juhasz @ 415PM

Discussion on the 3 parcels of Long Beach undeveloped land adjacent to Stockwell Woods and transfer of the land to Save the Dunes. Joy will get a commitment from the Long Beach town council to continue with the plan to donate the park land to Save the Dunes. Once the commitment is made, Save the Dunes will be willing to the environmental study before the land would be transferred to Save the Dunes.

There was discussion about the most recent version of the tree ordinance. A motion was made and passed that the tree ordinance should be presented to the town council. So Joy will present the tree ordinance to the town council at the next meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 5:00PM. Respectfully submitted, Martha Maust